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All over the airport jobs are being lost and our contracts are being 
attacked. Companies are using this crisis to their own advantage, 
hoping we’re too scared to fight back. COVID-19 is causing workers 
in and around Heathrow lots of problems. Unless workers are in  
the driving seat, we are never going to take control of the situation. 

As concerned Heathrow workers we’re worried about how things 
are going. So we need to act now. We want to reach out to other 
people working in and around the airport. We think we all need to 
join forces – whether we are BA staff or cleaners or airline caterers 
or baggage handlers. Even if we work for different companies, 
do different jobs and belong to different unions, we should come 
together to share our experiences, discuss our problems and figure 
out ways of fighting back.

If this sounds like the sort of thing you want to get involved with or  
if you need help and support with issues in your workplace, email 
us on Heathrowworkers@protonmail.com

HEATHROW WORKERS!
IF NOT NOW,
WHEN?

Call or text us on: 07340 082 667
Or check out our Facebook page: 
Heathrow Workers Power
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